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WE Go

“Rejoice always, pray continually,
give thanks in all circumstances;
for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.”

—1 Thessalonians 5:16-18

During the summer, Ray and I left Smithfield NC,
flew to Denver, Colorado to pick up six cylinders for
the Northern Ontario project before driving up to the
Canadian border. Crossing with a rental car was not
allowed so we headed to Wenatchee, Washington and
rented a Uhaul so we are able to drive across the border
with the six cylinders.

Canada Mission Project Update

At home in Kelowna, Ray and I spent a few weeks in
quarantine. We were very thankful to be home after
being away for six months being on God’s errands
as AWAs Global Operations Manager. However, the
following month we headed out again to Winnipeg,
Manitoba to deliver the float plane cylinders. We go to
where God through AWA leads us.

We worked with Bryan for a few days, camping in
the back of our truck inside his hangar. We wanted to
stay longer to install the cylinders and head up to Sioux
Lookout Ontario but due to covid restrictions and forest
fires we were not able to access the North region and
had to leave the province.
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We left the work to the capable hands of Bryan
and Sid, a local aviation mechanic. The plane is once
again ready to fly and with Garth Geddes direction
to deliver much needed supplies of clothing and food
donations into the North.
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To our fellow Canadians, we sincerely hope you have
a blessed Thanksgiving, shared with family members
and close friends. Thank you for your continued
support of AWA projects. If you enjoy reading our
newsletters and Airways magazine, please share them
with others so they may hear about the needs of those
less fortunate.

Thank you and God bless!

Ray and Julie Young

PRAYER REQUEST:

e Our Sioux Lookout Project to get off
the ground once again starting with

a spiritual, God-loving, God-serving,
God-trusting project manager and a
missionary pilot that has a desire to serve God by
helping the Indigenous people of Northern
Ontario not only as a pilot but as a Bible worker.

PROJECT NEED: Pid
@ e We ASK that you share your ‘ ‘ P
thankfulness by donating to where oy %‘

needed so we can continue in our goal e .
to help others. Currently we are trying Your AWA Mission Family
to raise $15,000 to pay for the cylinders that we at AWA Canada:
had to step out in faith and purchase. Ray and Julie Young
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